VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on October 17, 2022 at Wallingford Town Hall,
Room 220. Chairman Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 7 pm. There were 9 members and 1 guest
present.

Minutes from October 3 meeting were approved as presented.

Veterans Day discussion held:

Speaker — maybe Mayor, or Steve Knight, or Council Chair; George Messier will check with Mayor.

Ed Zolkiewicz — Dave Gade on board; Chris Zolkiewicz will do Taps.

George asked about bus for Ashlar Village; Dave Gessert said Ashlar Village will supply a bus, and he
will put in request.

Service flags — Discussion re flag stands; 7 will be ordered from Amazon.

General discussions held re order of units on entry, coffee and donuts, and the Veterans Day services
being held at schools.

Next meeting is October 24, 2022.

Meeting adjourned at 1936 after a moment of silence for departed members.

Respectfully submitted,

Elise M. Gallup
Secretary



